
Construction milestone  
approved for Tepetonka 
 
 
WILLMAR, Minnesota (November 22, 2023): Tepetonka, the private golf club located 90 miles west of 
the Twin Cities, announced that it has received its conditional use permit from Kandiyohi County. 
 
“This approval is the next step on our path towards construction in Spring 2024,” said Tepetonka Club Chair-
man Mark Haugejorde. “We are excited for our members and partners to begin the development of what we 
believe will become a premier golf experience in Minnesota.” 
 
The course, being designed by the Australian firm OCM Golf, led by Geoff Ogilvy, Mike Cocking and Ashley 
Mead, is expected to open in the summer of 2025.   “Tepetonka is an incredible property,” says Mead. “We’ve 
spent a lot of time on site and are very pleased with our routing and concept. Now with this approval we can 
bring this site to life.” 
 
In addition to the 18-hole course, a 9-hole short course and on-site cabins are also planned. 
 
  
For more information, contact: 
Mark Haugejorde, Club Chairman 
markh@tepetonka.com  
tepetonka.com


